First Friday’s Event!

Friday, August 6 from 4 pm - 7 pm

The inaugural First Friday event will be August 6 from 4pm - 7pm!

The Conservatory Social Committee will have A Seat at the Table BBQ in front of the
clubhouse for you to enjoy some delicious food, then with proof of purchase, you will
receive a free cupcake!

To sweeten the deal, we will also be offering residents a free raffle with great prizes.

We want to support our community members and so the food truck is owned by a
resident of The Conservatory! Greg Salinas started A Seat at the Table BBQ in 2020 to
help others in his community and to raise others up. Show your support by stopping
by and getting a big plate of BBQ!

* Residents will be responsible to purchase their own food, and with proof of purchase
will receive a free cupcake and raffle ticket.



